
LICENSING COMMITTEE INFORMATION SHEET  

12 December 2023 

 
TYPE OF APPLICATION: Exemption from policy – Street Knowledge 

APPLICANT : Deborah Margaret Elrick 

 

INFORMATION NOTE 

Taxi Driver Licence was held from 23 November 2020 until 31 May 2023 and was 
originally granted 06/04/2001, there is no evidence to suggest that a renewal 

application was received from Ms Elrick.  
 

Ms Elrick therefore has to re-apply for the grant of a new taxi driver licence. 
 
Under Licensing Committee policy, all intended applicants for a Taxi Driver Licence 

must pass the street knowledge test before a grant of taxi driver licence can be 
submitted. 

 
Ms Elrick is seeking exemption from this policy. The exemption request was deferred 
from the Licensing Sub Committee on 2 November 2023 due to Ms Elrick non-

attendance.  
 

DESCRIPTION  

Street Knowledge Exemption  
 

CONSULTEES 

 N/A 
 

OBJECTIONS/REPRESENTATIONS  

Legal 

  

COMMITTEE GUIDELINES/POLICY 

Licensing Committee policy states that before any new grant application for a Taxi 

Driver Licence can be submitted the applicant must have passed the street 
knowledge test. 

 


